
Dear members of the Salvatorian Family, 

In summer we announced a European meeting of the Salvatorian laity. It will take 
place from 29 May - 1 June 2025 in "Regina Pacis" house in Leutkirch. We cordially 
invite you all to attend.

Under the motto "Walking together with Jesus Christ", we want to explore the idea of 
ecumenism. During the preparations, we came across a sentence by former Pope 
Benedict XVI: "Isn't ecumenism above all about listening to each other and learning 
from each other what it means to be a Christian today?" This expresses the intention 
of our meeting very well.

Therefore, all fellow Christians interested in the topic are also invited to attend. We 
are very pleased that in addition to our speakers, Prof Dr Michaela C. Hastetter and 
P. PD Dr habil. Ephräm Givi Lomidze, some students from the "Johannes von 
Damaskus" study centre in Baden near Vienna, which they run, will also be attending. 
In this ecumenical project, Christians from the Catholic and Orthodox traditions live, 
study, pray and work together.

We look forward to your participation and ask you to send your registration to the 
email address below by 15 January 2025 at the latest.

We wish you a happy and blessed Advent season.

For the preparation team: Albrecht Klein

Email: albrechtklein@mail.de


